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Mike Gordon <gomntmike@gmail.com>
Monday, April 07, 2014 4:40 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Pete Higgins; Rep. Lance Pruitt; Rep. Wes Keller; Rep. Geran Tarr;
Rep. Benjamin Nageak; Sen. Bert Stedman; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen.
Johnny Ellis; Sen. Kevin Meyer

Subject: HB360 and SB209

Dear Senators and Representatives:

Nobody should have to choose between their health and their job. We’ve successfully eliminated the problem in
the bar and restaurant business and there’s no reason why it shouldn’t be eliminated elsewhere.

Please lend your support and keepHB36O and SB209 moving through committee. It’s incumbent upon us, one
and all, to do what we can to forestall Ithe insidious, senseless scourge second-hand smoke from amoung our
ranks.

I for one have been around long enough to see common sense through the fog of purported individual
rights. Please do the right thing move these sensible measures.

Thank you,

Mike Gordon, President
()ilkoot Charlie’s
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